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August 11, 1989

The Honorable Morris K. Udall, Chairman
Subcommittee on Energy and the Environment
Committee on Interior and Insular Affairs
United States House of Representatives
Washington, D. C. 20515

Dear Mr. Chairman:

As requested by Dr Henry Myers of your Subcommittee staff, this letter

forwards a copy of SECY 87-296, " Substandard / Counterfeit fasteners."

Since this document is not available to the public, we request that you

preserve its confidentiality through restricting access and use to the

Members and Staff of the Subcommittee.

Sincerely,

y Dennis K. Rathb , Di ector
Congressional Affairs
Office of Governmental and

Public Affairs
Enclosure:
As Stated

The Honorable James V. Hansen (w/o enclosure)cc:
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